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Sunday Worship SERVICE 
   May 8, 2022 9:00 A.M.  

In person and Live streaming 
Sunday School for all ages will be held from               

10:15 A.M.—11:15 A.M.  
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   WORSHIP SERVICE 
4th Sunday After Easter  

May 8, 2022 9:00 A.M. 
 
 

Call to Worship                                                                                                               

Prelude:      

Welcome                                                                                                                                           

Opening Hymn  “Love Divine, All Loves Excelling”                            UMH # 384                

Children’s message                                                                 Jayden Woodard 

Special Music: “Believe and do Not Doubt”                              Faithful Singers 

Morning Prayer / The Lord’s Prayer 

Offering Our Gifts to God  

*Doxology: “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”                    UMH #95 

Sermon Hymn: “Near to the Heart of God”                                          UMH #472  

Scripture:  Ephesians 3:17-19                           

Sermon Series: Good News: (Good News! The Jesus Way to Radical Living) 

Sermon:     I Commit Completely                                                       Pastor Tim 

Closing Hymn: “Blest Be the Tie that Binds”                                    UMH # 557                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Benediction   

UMH –United Methodist Hymnal     TFWS – The Faith We Sing Song Book 

Assisted Listening Devices are available –See an usher 

Welcome to Faith Church! We are glad you came to join us in our time of    
worship today. We pray that you will be blessed with strength enough to see 
you on your way, hope enough to get you through the day!  With your      
bulletin today is a pen and welcome card and an offering envelope. Please 
complete the card and, after the worship service, place it in one of the      
baskets found in the Narthex. The pen is yours to keep. If you have been  
using the envelopes and there are no changes, you can just write your full 
name on the inside cover of the envelope.  If this is the first time with using 
the envelope be sure to complete the inside cover completely. The           
envelopes and cards are separated in the church office with the office staff 
getting the welcome cards and the offering envelopes are  given to the      
finance team. When changes occur, by completing both the card and your 
envelope, the office and finance computer systems can be updated.       
Sunday School will meet after worship this morning 
Wishing all the mother’s a Happy Mother’s Day, there is a carnation for 
each of the moms today, be sure to get your carnation before you 
leave the service this morning.  
 
Lord, we come to you in prayer for joy, comfort and healing for:        

Cindy Boelter—Preparing for hip surgery on May 10th.   

Prayers for Melody Lewis and family on the passing of her mom            
Jonel Ankrum. Services are pending at this time. 

Loree Johnston-LaChey—My cousin who had a stem cell transplant has an    
infection and is in the hospital. She is feeling OK, but tired. The doctors are 
working to figure out what it is and how to treat it. 
 
Joanne Ball—prayers as Terry will be having cataract surgery and prayers  
for the doctors and staff.  

Continued prayers for: Tom & Marly Divver, Liz Roberts, Jim Hart,         
Neale Caflisch, Bob Fritz, Dick Wylie, Kathy Bayer, Rom Pegram                  
Marilyn Nyberg,  Lisa Armstrong, Jim & Ardis Lyons, Eric Schlieter,       
Corky Sullivan and family, Jack & Barb Oakley, Vern Brusewitz,                
the people in Ukraine and the uncertainty of their future, and others in need 
of healing and encouragement, financial needs, continued prayers for all our 
members of our church family, our many unspoken prayers. 



The Fox Valley Walk to Emmaus  Inviting you and your family to  
attend their 15 year  Jubilee that will be held on June 25th, 2022  at  
Sparrow’s Nest in Sparta Wisconsin. There is an announcement on the 
bulletin board and you can check out their web site  for details.                          
SparrowsNest-abby.com  

SUMMER “Children’s Cry Room” HELPERS NEEDED 

If you are available to help in the nursery over the summer months, please    
contact Bev in the church office. if you have any interest in caring for the young-
er members of our church during worship, please contact the church office. 

United Methodists and others wishing to  provide humanitarian assistance 
to the    Ukrainian people in the wake of the Russian invasion of their 
country may       contribute to Advance #982450, UMCOR International 
Disaster Response and Recovery. This fund will provide direct assistance 
to those in Ukraine as well as assistance to Ukrainians fleeing to      
neighboring countries. Gifts to support the people of Ukraine can be 
made in the following ways: 

Online at https://umcmission.org/advance-project/982450 
 
 By toll-free telephone: 888-252-6174  

 By check made out to Global Ministries/UMCOR with “Advance 
#982450-Ukraine” written on the memo line, either mailed and addressed 
to Global        Ministries/UMCOR, GPO, P.O. Box 9068, New York, NY, 
10087-9068 or given at or through any United Methodist church 

      I Commit Completely 
Good News:  the Jesus Way to Radical Living 

Ephesians 3:17,19 
 

How I become a Fully developing follower of Jesus. 

 

1. I pursue ________________ 

               Acts 11:26                    Ephesians 4:15  

 

 

2. I embrace a _____________ 

                 Matthew 6:33                   John 3:30 

 

 

3. I fully Engage ________________ 

               Romans 12:4-5 

 

 

4. I Examine ________________ 

              2 Corinthians 13:5 

 

https://umcmission.org/advance-project/982450


 

5. I Do ________________ 

              -John 14:23 

 

 

6. I enjoy _________ 

          -John 10:10              - Matthew 25:21  

 

 

 

NEXT STEPS: 

 Memorize Ephesians, 3:17,19 

 Commit Completely to becoming a fully—developing follower of Jesus 

 
Todd Boelter  presented an Easter message on April 17th. We have copies of 
the message available on the table in the Narthex. If you would like one 
mailed to your home, please let the church office and we will be able to mail it 
to you.         

TEACHER APPRECIATION SUNDAY  
ICE-CREAM SOCIAL  

Mark Your Calendar! May 22nd will be our last Sunday School class of the 
season and the education team would like to thank all the teachers for their 
dedication this year – help us thank our dedicated teachers as we celebrate 
with an ice cream social, right after the worship service and Sunday School    
If the weather is nice we will have it outside under the car port.                       
                          Education  team  
 

 
   THE CHURCH DIRECTORY 

The church directory is being updated.  Have you changed your address,    

telephone number or e-mail address.  Please complete your card on Sunday 

with all the changes or contact the church office.  We are reviewing the data,  

The goal  is have a corrected directory by the 29th of May.  

Please let the church office know  the information as soon as possible.     

 
The NUTTY KNOTTERS   

  9:00 A.M.—12:00 P.M.   We have a quilting group here at Faith that works in 
partnership with St. Marks.  The group meets every Wednesday mornings in 
our Fellowship hall.   
 

FAITHFUL SINGERS  
The Faithful Singers, Faith UMC's choir, rehearsals on Wednesday at 6:30 
P.M. in the second floor choir room, We are going to be singing on the 8th and 
the 15th of May.   All are welcome to join, regardless of prior choir experience 
or  note-reading ability. Masks are optional, and all participants are asked to  
closely monitor your health and stay home if not feeling well. Please email   
Micah at micahsommer@gmail.com Feel free to email with any questions as 
well. 

mailto:micahsommer@gmail.com


Order form for Geraniums  
 
 

DECORATING FOR PENTECOST 
We will be decorating the church with Geraniums for on               
  Pentecost, June 5, 2022. 
If you would like to contribute a plant, the price per plant is 
$14.00.  Please fill out the form below and put it, along with 
your payment, in the envelope marking it “Flower Fund.”  
and you can either mail it to the office or place it in the baskets.   Thank you!  
 
The deadline for ordering is Sunday of May 15th… So please get your  
order in as soon as possible.   
 
 You may pick up your geraniums anytime after the service on June 5th  and 
the ones that are going to remain will be planted in the planter by the carport.   
Fill out your order below and drop it off with your check in the offering baskets 
or send your    order to the church office.  
We want to include everyone those who are able to come to worship and 
those who are unable to come. We will make sure that if you want your        
geraniums, we will get them to you.  
 
 
 Number of Geraniums ________ @ $ each:  Total __________  
 
Name _______________________________________  
 
 
In Memory of: ______________________________________  
 
 
In Honor of: _________________________________________________ 

 
____I will not be taking the plant home. They can be planted 

 In the church flower beds. 
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